
PAINT THEPAINT THE
PAW PRINTSPAW PRINTS
Wednesday, August 31st  6:00pm

Calling all volunteers!!!!! The North
Bend PTA is looking for a few

teen/adult volunteers to help paint
the paw prints on the sidewalks in
front of school. Initialing the paw
prints is a fun and time honored
tradition for the 5th graders at

North Bend, so lets get them
looking good for the upcoming

school year! Have a teenager that
needs service hours? Send them our

way! No registration neccessary,
hope to see you there!!


